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From: Jim Morningstar <jimmorningstar@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 10:47 AM
To: Shulman, Sophie (NHTSA) <Sophie.Shulman@dot.gov>
Subject: HR3164

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do
not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear Ms. Shulman

To many kids are dying from heatstroke to delay this bill any longer.  If it is a question of cost, it can be
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhtsa.gov%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ccynthia.l.davis%40dot.gov%7Ccf5d1766d535492501ad08dc5eedd74e%7Cc4cd245b44f04395a1aa3848d258f78b%7C0%7C0%7C638489622822854000%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=S%2BRAUETrXuaTXsmvnX5W2RnI%2FarLnGtrq4Z6oqawjI0%3D&reserved=0
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done very inexpensively, for about $5.00 a vehicle, and still follow all your N.H.T.S.A. rules.  I know
because I did it. 
 
James Morningstar
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